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GOVERNMENT DEPARTMENTS AND AGENCIES, EMPLOYEE NUMBERS 
42. Hon John Cowdell to the Leader of the House representing the Premier: 

What were the current number of State Government public sector employees at the end of the December quarter 
1999? 
Hon N.F. MOORE replied: 

84,581 full time equivalents (head count not available).  This figure does not include AlintaGas, Parliament 
House, Meat Marketing Corporation or the Port Authorities. 
 


